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Art Club visit to Chapel Gallery 

The children who have been attending Mrs Rocca’s Art Club enjoyed a 

wonderful visit on Wednesday to the Chapel Art Gallery in Bromyard. They went 

to view their own artwork which is on display at the Gallery. They were met by 

some of the artists who also have their artwork on display and were able to ask 

questions about their masterpieces. A huge THANK YOU to Vicki Barker from 

Chapel Art Gallery who greeted us so warmly and provided some much  

needed refreshments. Thank you, Mrs Rocca, for the way you inspire our 

children with your incredible creativity.  

Mrs H Yarnold 

Awards:  

 
Pupil of the 

Week 
Book Worm 

Behaviour 
Champion 

Nursery    

Reception    

Year 1    

Year 2    

Year 3    

Year 4    

Year 5    

Year 6    

 

 

AJ (Y4) 

Miara (Y1) 

Theo (Y6) 

Sports Day and Family Picnic 

Many thanks to all family members who joined us for our Sports Day and Family Picnic earlier today. 

The children did amazingly well and tried their very best. We hope you enjoyed cheering on the 

children and managed to find enough shade in the school grounds. Thank you all for your incredible 

support for our school events. Mrs H Yarnold 

 



 
 

  
 

Dates for your diary: 

July  

14th School Reports to be sent out to parents 

15th  
Summer Gala, 2.00pm and 6.00pm performance  

– tickets available £1 each 

16th Reception Graduation Assembly 9.30am 

16th  Nursery Graduation Assembly 1.30pm 

16th Year 6 Treat Day 

17th 
Year 6 Leavers Assembly and Awards Assembly 9.30am  

– details to follow 

18th  End of Year 2024-2025 

September  

3rd Autumn Term 2025-2026 begins 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 Leavers' Legacy 

Year 6 have had an amazing 5 weeks, planning, preparing and selling different 

treats to raise funds for their Leavers' Legacy Project. This week was their final 

week, so they decided to make, and decorate, yummy cakes for the children, 

which they sold at breaktime on Thursday.  

The TOTAL raised is a fantastic £627! 
 

An OUTSTANDING achievement! All of the money raised is being donated to 

school to help renovate the school pond area. We plan to have a plaque made 

in dedication to the Year 6 Leavers of 2025, which will be displayed outside of 

the pond area once work in completed. The Year 6's will then be invited back 

for a 'Grand Opening' of the pond. We hope the work will be completed at 

some point during the Autumn/Spring Term- so watch this space! 

 

As a thank you to all of the children for their amazing support, the Year 6's 

have purchased ice pops for all of the children to have as a treat at Sports Day 

on Friday 11th July. 

 

Thank you to all parents and carers for their support too! The Year 6's have 

written some advice for next year's pupils to inspire them for their Leavers' 

Legacy- will they beat their total? The challenge is on!  Mrs S Nash 

After School Clubs:   

Clubs have now finished for the summer term.  
 



 
 

  

  

After School Club: 

3:30pm - 4:30pm  

£5.00 per child 

 

4:30pm - 5:30pm  

£2.00 per child 

 

5:30pm - 6.00pm  

£1.00 per child 

 Attendance:   
 

Attendance this week is: 
 

96%    
            

A reminder that if your child 

is well enough to attend 

school, please send them as 

it is vital they attend school 

as regularly as possible. If 

your child has been off 

school with a sickness bug, 

they need to be 48 hours 

clear before they return.   

 

Absences must be reported 

daily either via message 

through the MCAS app,  

emailing gunwin@st-

peters.hereford.sch.uk or 

calling the school on 01885 

483237.  
 
 

Highest Class 

attendance this week 

goes to: 

 

YEAR 2 

Aretha Franklin 

Breakfast Club and 

After School Provision:  
 

 

Breakfast Club: 

7:30am - 8:45am    

£3.50 per child 
 

Breakfast served from  

7.30am-8.15am  

 

mailto:gunwin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk
mailto:gunwin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sponsored Event by Great Athletics 

On Wednesday 9th July Team GB athlete Nekoda Smythe-Davis 

visited us to lead a sponsored fitness circuit with all pupils 

followed by a motivational assembly and Q&A session. The aim 

of the event is to inspire every child to be more physically 

active, but just as importantly, encourage them to discover and 

pursue their passion in life.  

 

The event will both connect the pupils to an extraordinary 

athlete role model and raise money for new sports equipment 

to improve physical activity in the school, as well as supporting 

both athletes and para-athletes, so that they can continue to 

inspire the next generation. 

 

ALL SPONSOR FORMS AND MONEY 

TO BE IN BY WEDNESDAY 16 JULY 

Pre-loved Uniform: 

We have lots of 

preloved uniform in 

stock. 

 

Every day next week 

starting on Monday 7th 

July we will put the 

uniform outside the 

front entrance. Please 

feel free to take what 

you need. 
 

If you wish to donate 

any pre-loved uniform 

items, they must be in 

good condition and 

clean.  
 

Please drop them into 

the school office. 
 

 

First come first 

served while 

donations last! 
 

Uniform 

Giveaway 

3 



 
 

 
Uniform for Autumn Term:   
St Peter’s uniform can be purchased from  

Monkhouse Schoolwear Specialists.   

Please follow this link: 

https://www.monkhouse.com/school/st-peter-

s-primary-school-urn-116666-id-372105 

Plain uniform is stocked in most 

supermarkets. 
 

Uniform:  School jumper or Cardigan or 

plain green jumper or cardigan. 

Plain yellow/gold polo shirt, grey 

or black trousers/shorts, grey or 

black skirt.  Black, grey or white 

socks, black shoes.  

Green checked summer 

dresses. 
 

PE Kit: White T-shirt, black shorts, 

(black leggings or joggers for 

cooler days). Pumps or trainers. 
 

Forest School: Home clothes – long 

  sleeved top and long 

  trousers. Waterproof 

  coat, outdoor shoes 

/boots or wellies.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      
 

 
Tuesday 
15th July 

Tickets now available from the 

school office.  Limited to two per 

family 

Tickets are £1 each 

Don’t miss out! 

 
If you have ordered via MCAS, 

please return your slip to specify 

the time preferred. 
 

https://www.monkhouse.com/school/st-peter-s-primary-school-urn-116666-id-372105
https://www.monkhouse.com/school/st-peter-s-primary-school-urn-116666-id-372105

